
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

CIRCULAR 

 

IIS/JED/PRL/2021-22/09                                                                                                                            Date: May 15, 2021 

                                                                                                                                                                                        
Subject: Extension in Eid Holidays till May 17, 2021 

Dear Parents, 
 

Eid Greetings. 

 

The extension of holidays for Eid-ul-Fitr till Monday, May 17, 2021 is conveyed to all of you.  

 

The school will reopen for its virtual academic activities as per usual schedule on Tuesday, May 18, 2021. 

 

The Fee counter till May 17, 2021 will remain operational as per Ramadan timing. However, the normal schedule 

for fee counters both at Boys & Girls Section will resume w.e.f. Tuesday, May 18, 2021 onwards. 

 

 

 

(Dr. Muzaffar Hassan) 
                                                                                                                                                                                     Principal 

 

Copy to:  
• VP-BS 

• VP-GS 

• FO 

• COE 

• AO 

• All HMs & Supervisor – KG Afternoon Shift  

• Accounts Section 

• Office Superintendent 

• System Administrator 

• Estate Dept. 

• Transport Section 

• All the Students 

• School Website 

• Help Desk 

• SMC for information 
 


